
Cupola House First-Floor Interior Paint Analysis - Editor's Note 

 

Editor’s Note: The following report was received by Dr. Susan Buck from 

her colleagues at The Brooklyn Museum and forwarded at their request to 

the Cupola House Association. Dr. Buck is the author of Cupola House 

Interior and Exterior Paint Analysis, published on this website. The 

present report concerns the Cupola House’s original first-floor woodwork, 

which was sold to and installed in The Brooklyn Museum in the early 

twentieth century. In 2019, Jessica Ford, using up-to-date scientific 

methodology, re-examined the woodwork paint samples that had been 

taken in the 1970s from this installation at The Brooklyn Museum. The 

Cupola House Association is greatly appreciative for The Brooklyn 

Museum’s efforts in discovering and sharing this exciting new information 

that will enable the true story of the Cupola House to be told more fully. 

The following report is published courtesy of The Brooklyn Museum and 

with permission of the Cupola House Association.  

 

 


